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Commission Clerk

From: Commission Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 02, 2014 4:45 PM
Subject: FPSC E-service of Docket Acknowledgement for Docket 140166-GU  (Email ID = 

612265)
Attachments: 140166-GU.pdf

Please find the acknowledgement for Docket No. 140166-GU attached to this message. 
  
Notice:  E-mail replies from this address are not monitored or read.  Should you have any problems accessing this 
document, please forward this e-mail to Clerk@psc.state.fl.us explaining the problem and a Commission Clerk will assist 
you.  Do not alter the subject line, as it is used for processing. 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
SEP 02, 2014
DOCUMENT NO. 04854-14
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Mrs. Beth Keating 
215 South Monroe Street, Suite 601  
Tallahassee, FL  32301 
bkeating@gunster.com 
 
 
  Re:  Docket No. 140166-GU 
 
Dear  Mrs. Keating: 
 
 This will acknowledge receipt of the Joint petition for approval of Gas Reliability 
Infrastructure Program (GRIP) by Florida Public Utilities Company and the Florida Division of 
Chesapeake Utilities Corporation, which was filed in this office on August 28, 2014, and assigned the 
above-referenced docket number.  Appropriate staff members will be advised. 

Mediation may be available to resolve any dispute in this docket.  If mediation is conducted, it 
does not affect a substantially interested person’s right to an administrative hearing.  For more 
information, contact the Office of General Counsel at (850) 413-6199. 

 

  
 
 

Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Office of Commission Clerk 
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Shawna Senko

From: Hong Wang
Sent: Friday, August 29, 2014 10:52 AM
To: Shawna Senko
Subject: FW: Chesapeake Filing by B. Keating

 
 
From: Stephen Garl  
Sent: Friday, August 29, 2014 10:44 AM 
To: Hong Wang 
Cc: Elisabeth Draper; Jennifer Crawford; Beth Keating 
Subject: Chesapeake Filing by B. Keating 
 
Hong, 
 
After discussing the question of reopening Docket 120036 vs. creating a new docket for the filing with Jennifer Crawford, 
GCL, we both agreed the process would be cleaner if the filing were put in a new docket.  Since the filing was originally 
put in the closed Docket No. 120036, please remove it and put it in new Docket No. 140166.  Thank you. 
 
STEVE GARL 
Public Utilities Analyst 
Division of Economics 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Phone: 850-413-6676 

 
* Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  
Most written communications to or from state officials regarding  
state business are public records available to the public and media 
upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject  
to public disclosure. 
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